
STATE WATER NOTICE

Your cooperation could help us avoid a water emergency & possible metering

UPDATE

The State had tried to increase the drought warning to a  
SEVERE level in our area, but we checked with them 
again. IT IS RETURNING TO A MODERATE LEVEL 

This park is always encouraged to practice WATER 
CONSERVATION. To avoid the State’s wrath, please 
follow these VOLUNTARY guidelines:

Restrict outdoor (non-household) water use to:

          5 minutes before 7am daily

          5 minutes after 8pm daily

Aug 1

This includes hose watering of vegetable & flower gardens, and lawns
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